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The students have settled back to routine and are working hard.  We have many special events planned for October.  Please mark them on your calendar.  Presently we are working on our school web site and adding information we hope you will find useful.  You can check us out at http://.napan@nbed.nb.ca/
Please be patient as we build our site.

Dr. Jean Clinton’s Visit
A “not-to-miss” free event on Tuesday, October 20th, from 

6:00 – 8:00 pm at James M Hill Theater.  She will speak on the changes in the teen brain and address what we as parents, teachers, and community members can do for Teens to Thrive and Adults to Survive!!! Prizes to be won!
Walmart
We have been adopted by Wal-Mart!  We will give updates as they begin to happen.
Kindergarten Registration

Please let anyone in the community know that registration dates will be Oct.13-16.  Parents register at their local school.
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Talk Mail

We are updating this system and hope to have it ready soon.

Kleenex

We are in need of Kleenex.  Please donate a box or two if you can.
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[image: image4.wmf]Birthdays for October
Happy Birthday to:

October 05 – Autumn MacDonald
October 12 – Marcia Buckley
October 14 – Mrs. Craig

October 28 – Cole MacDonald
Hot Lunch
Hot lunch begins Tuesday, Oct. 6th.
Menus have been previously sent home.

Pizza Fridays will begin on Friday, October 2nd, $1.50 per slice.  Please send money in a baggie with child’s name on it.DATES TO REMEMBER

Oct. 2 – Kouchibouquac Park visit
Oct. 5 – School pictures 

Oct. 6 -  Firemen visit

Oct. 8 & 9 – No school CI Day for Staff

Oct.12 –Thanksgiving - NO SCHOOL

Oct 14 – Kindergarten Trip to Miramichi Hospital

Oct.16 – K – 3 Students visit Kouchibouquac 
Oct. 27 – Home and school 6:30pm 

Oct. 30 – Annual Pumpkin Carving Event.  More info will follow.
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Terry Fox Run
Our annual Terry Fox Run was held on September 25th.  The students raised over $1000 dollars!  Congratulations!!
